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High School Monthly report for February 2017 
 

 We have begun the busiest time of the year for our campus. 

 Our UIL Academic teams have been going to Saturday meets preparing for our 

District meet on March 21 and 22nd at Midwestern State. 

 Our One-Act Play competed in our Zone competition that we hosted here on our 

campus. Our play did not advance to the District round. 

 FCCLA traveled to Waco for their Regional Contests we will be sending several 

students to compete in the State competitions. 

 Band will have their Spring Contests on April 5th in Vernon. 

 We have been working hard with our English I and English II students with 

practice EOC tests. That test will be at the end of March. 

 FFA students are gearing up for their CDE’s. 
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